

Village Vision

July 27th 2011

Those present: Dave Wallis , Kerry Bannon (Facilitator), Larry Bannon, Chris Challoner, John Headon, Anne Barnard, David Barrett, Sandra Wallis

Apologies: Pat Bowering

Discussion	Action
1. Matters arising from the previous meeting were discussed	
2. It has been impossible to find records from the previous plan. A recommendation was made by Liz Davies that Jackie Weaver from Cheshire East be approached.	KB
A reply is still awaited from Michael Jones re a meeting with the Head of Estates.	
The previous Conservation Survey was also not found but it was decided that this is now not needed. Listed graded buildings can be found on the internet.	
3. The general explanatory letter to all villagers about Village Vision was discussed and accepted bar a few minor alterations.	DB
250 copies will be printed	DB
The letter will be distributed to all villagers on the 15th August as follows:	
Nannies Bridge to Ford's Farm (excluding village centre	KB/LB
Weaver Manor to Bridge House including Village Farm	AB
The Glebe to end of village centre	DB
Home Farm Park and Lea Green Lane	CC
Over Road, Paradise Lane and outlying dwellings	SW/DW
The letter will also be posted on the village website and a few will be placed on the bar at the Badger.	LB
A drop box (post box) will be placed at the village hall.	DB
4. Once replies have been received, a customised questionnaire will be created. Meikle Carss will be approached re the previous questionnaire.	DW

5. The Parish Council will be asked for a working fund of £200

KB

6. At the next PCC, Gwynne Griffiths will be asked to obtain a copy of the most recent Conservation Area documents.

DW

Previous meeting follow up

1. Street Furniture:

After consideration of the options given by Chris Challoner for a seat, it was decided to accept the offer from David Freedman to make one to our design for half the normal price of £1,000. The WI will be approached to fund £500.

SW

A suggestions was made that all street furniture should be made to be as similar as possible with an historical theme for the general style. This to include litter bins, planters, a notice board and a village sign. The new landlord of the Badger will be Asked if he would be willing to join us in this e.g. re planters

DW

The positioning of the bench is still to be decided. DW has a meeting with Wulvern Housing on the 11th and will report back.

An investigation will be made as to whether we can use the Church Minshull Coat of Arms.

JH

2. Village Website:

LB and CC have agreed with Guy Hudson that the PCC will take over the village website.

It was decided that the website needs restructuring. DB to send LB PDF info.

LB/DB

Website pages to be reviewed before next meeting:

Village Overview(Front Page)

LB

Village History

JH

Useful information

SW

What's on at the Village Hall

SW

Parish Council

LB

A.O.B

The Jubilee Party will be discussed at the next meeting.

Next meeting: Tuesday August 30th at 7.30. The Smithy.